
From: TALBOT, JAMES (Legal) [mailto:jt8232@att.com]
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 5:05 PM
To: Cathy Hsu
Subject: TPC-5

Cathy,

TPC-5 was retired on June 30, 2010, as previously notified.  All 
traffic was removed as of July 1, 2010 at 0.1:15UTC, which under east 
coast time is 2015 on June 30.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Jim

James J.R. Talbot
General Attorney
AT&T Services, Inc.
1120 20th Street NW
Washington, DC 20036
1-202-457-3048 (t)
1-202-457-3073 (f)
jjtalbot@att.com

This message and any attachments to it contain PRIVILEGED AND 
CONFIDENTIAL ATTORNEY-CLIENT INFORMATION AND/OR ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT 
exclusively for intended recipients.  Please DO NOT FORWARD OR 
DISTRIBUTE to anyone else.  If you have received this message in error, 
please call 1-202-457-3050 to report the error and then delete this 
message from your system.
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